
From: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

17 June 2017 22:51 
For Information: LLACC Operations 

LFB L A L I N K 

Dear A l l 

The L L A C C is now standing down ovemight, and will be back up at 08:00 Sunday 18 June 2017. 

The London Resilience Duty Manager for the period 09:00 Wednesday 14 th June to 09:00 Wednesday 2 1 s t June 2017 is: 
Matt Hogan 
E : matt.hogan@london-fire.gov.uk 

Kind Regards, 

Stuart Turner 

Email disclaimer 
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. 
Please read the full email disclaimer notice at london-Fire. gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer 

For fire safety advice please go to london-fire. gov.uk/YourSafetv 

Should you need to contact the L L A C C please email [ L F B L A L I N K i or call the Duty Manager. 
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